
Comment on Notice 2022-07  
 

from Mike Kiley, Kiley Partners, Inc. 

 

at email address mike@kileypartners.com 

 

on Tuesday, September 27, 2022 

 

Comment:  

 

Please do NOT change this rule. One minute is not realistic. Unless we have sophisticated 

software, manual entry will not be possible in one minute. This rule will benefit Bloomberg as 

we will have to subscribe to their trading platform. Fast entry does not protect the investor or 

allow rogue traders to hurt others. Please do NOT pass this new shorter time limit.---Mike Kiley 

---MSRB member and owner of institutional fixed income broker dealer Kiley Partners.  
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